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---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Andres F. Rhodes <andres.rhodes@governor.arkansas.gov> 
Date: Mon, Jun 1, 2020 at 3:57 PM 
Subject: Re: PC&E Rule 2 - Update on Request to Initiate 
To: shane.khoury@aogc.state.ar.us <Shane.Khoury@aogc.state.ar.us>, Caleb Stanton 
<Caleb.Stanton@governor.arkansas.gov> 
CC: linck@adeq.state.ar.us <linck@adeq.state.ar.us> 
 

Shane,  

  

The Governor has approved this rule. Please continue with the promulgation process.  

  

-Andrés 

  

From: Shane Khoury <aogc.skhoury@gmail.com> on behalf of Shane Khoury 
<Shane.Khoury@aogc.state.ar.us> 
Reply-To: "shane.khoury@aogc.state.ar.us" <Shane.Khoury@aogc.state.ar.us> 
Date: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 at 2:59 PM 
To: Caleb Stanton <Caleb.Stanton@governor.arkansas.gov>, "Andres F. Rhodes" 
<andres.rhodes@governor.arkansas.gov> 
Cc: Shane Khoury <Shane.Khoury@aogc.state.ar.us>, "linck@adeq.state.ar.us" <linck@adeq.state.ar.us> 
Subject: PC&E Rule 2 - Update on Request to Initiate 

  

Good Afternoon, 

  

Secretary Keogh asked that I inquire about the status of the request to initiate changes to PC&E Rule 2.  This 
one has a federal component that requires review at certain times. 

  

Hope all is well. 

  

-Shane 

  

Shane E. Khoury 


